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The Cheesecake Factory
26901 Malibu Hills Rd
Calabasas Hills, CA 91301

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen,

On behalf of the Central Unified School District Board of Trustees and Administration, [ would
like to thank The Cheesecake Factory for the donation of a Gift Card, value $25.00 to Central
High School for Sober Grad.

Your gift will help support the students at Central High School.

Your support of Central Unified and its programs is very much appreciated.

Sificergly,

Kelly Porterfield
Assistant Superintendent
Chief Business Officer

cc: Board of Trustees

District Administraiion
Ketti Davis, Assistant Superintendent, Educational Services * Jack Kelejian, Assistant Superintendent, Human Resources
Kelly Porterfield, Interim Superintendent, Chief Business Officer - Paul Birrell, Director, 7-12 and Adult Education
Tami Boatright Ed.D, Director, K-8 Lducation - Andrea Valadez, Administrator, Special Education & Support Services
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In-N-Out
4199 Campus Drive, 9th Floor
Irvine, CA 92612

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen,

On behalf of the Central Unified School District Board of Trustees and Administration, [ would
like to thank In-N-Out for the donation of Sober Grad Gift Box, value $420.00 to Central High
School for Sober Grad.

Your gift will help support the students at Central High School.

Your support of Central Unified and its programs is very much appreciated.

Sincerely,

Kelly Porterfield
Assistant Superintendent
Chief Business Officer

cC: Board of Trustees

District Administration
Ketti Davis, Assistant Superintendent, Educational Services < Jack Kelejian, Assistant Superintendent, Human Resources
Kelly Porterfield, Interim Superintendent, Chief Business Officer » Paul Birrell, Director, 7-12 and Adult Education
Tami Boatright Ed.D, Director, K-8 Education - Andrea Valadez, Administrator, Special Education & Suppont Services
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Milano Restaurants International
6729 N Palm Ave, Suite 200
Fresno, CA 93704

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen,

On behalf of the Central Unified School District Board of Trustees and Administration, [ would
like to thank Milano Restaurants International for the donation of (8) Coupons for Personal Pan
Pizzas, value $40.00 to Central High School for Sober Grad.

Your gift will help support the students at Central High School.

Your support of Central Unified and its programs is very much appreciated.

Sin 3

Kelly Porterfield
Assistant Superintendent
Chief Business Officer

cc: Board of Trustees

District Administration
Ketti Davis, Assistant Superintendent, Educational Services - Jack Kelejian, Assistant Superintendent, Hunman Resources
Kelly Porterfield, Interim Superintendent, Chief Business Officer - Paul Birrell, Director, 7-12 and Adult Education
Tami Boatright I:d.D, Director, K-8 Education - Andrea Valadez, Administrator, Special Education & Support Services
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Kim Herman
1875 Lester Avenue
Clovis, CA 93619

Dear Kim,

On behalf of the Central Unified School District Board of Trustees and Administration, I would
like to thank you for the donation of $2,000.00 to Pershing Continuation High School for FFA
Program.

Your gift will help support the students at Pershing Continuation High School.

Your support of Central Unified and its programs is very much appreciated.

Sincexely,

Kelly Porterfield
Asststant Superintendent
Chief Business Officer

ce: Board of Trustees

District Administration
Ketti Davis, Assistant Superintendent, Educational Services - Jack Kelejian, Assistant Superintendent, Fuman Resources
Kelly Porterfield, Assistant Superintendent, Chief Business Officer - Paul Birrell, Director, 7-12 and Adult Education
Tami Boatright Ed. D, Director, K-8 Education © Andrea Valadez, Administrator, Special Education & Support Services
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Tractor Supply
1630 Herndon Avenue
Clovis, CA 93611

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen,

On behalf of the Central Unified School District Board of Trustees and Administration, I would
like to thank Tractor Supply the donation of 19 Female Laying Chicks (one week old), value
$56.43 to Pershing Continuation High School for FFA Program.

Your gift will help support the students at Pershing Continuation High School.

Your support of Central Unified and its programs is very much appreciated.

Kelly Porterfield
Assistant Superintendent
Chief Business Officer

cc: Board of Trustees

District Administration
Kenti Davis, Assistant Superintendent, Fducational Services - Jack Kelejian, Assistant Superintendent, Human Resources
Kelly Porterfield, Assistant Superintendent, Chief Business Officer - Paul Birrell, Director, 7-12 and Adult Education
Tami Boatright I2d. D, Director, K-8 Education - Andrea Valadez, Administrator, Special Education & Support Services
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Kona Ice
1619 W. Morris Avenue
Fresno, CA 93711

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen,

On behalf of the Central Unified School District Board of Trustees and Administration, I would
like to thank Kona Ice the donation of $180.00 to Saroyan Elementary School for ASB Account.

Your gift will help support the students at Saroyan Elementary School.

Your support of Central Unified and its programs is very much appreciated.

ly,

Kelly Porterfield
Assistant Superintendent
Chief Business Officer

cc: Board of Trustees

District Administration
Ketti Davis, Assistant Superintendent, Educational Services - Jack Kelejian, Assistant Superintendent, Human Resources
Kelly Porterfield, Assistant Superintendent, Chief Business Officer - Paul Birrell, Director, 7-12 and Adult Education
Tami Boatright Ed.D, Director, K-8 Education + Andrea Valadez, Administraior, Special Education & Support Services
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Pacific Gas & Electric
6111 W Plano Parkway St, 1000 YC
Plano, TX 75093

Dear Ladics and Gentlemen,

On behalf of the Central Unified School District Board of Trustees and Administration, [ would
like to thank Pacific Gas & Electric the donation of $1,365.32 to Saroyan Elementary School for
Classroom Supplies.

Your gift will help support the students at Saroyan Elementary School.

Your support of Central Unified and its programs is very much appreciated.

Sincerely,

ly field
Assistant Superintendent
Chief Business Officer

cc: Board of Trustees

District Administration
Keiti Davis, Assistant Superintendent, Educational Services - Jack Kelejian, Assistant Superintendent, Human Resources
Kelly Porterfield, /Lssistant Superintendeni, Chief Business Officer - Paul Birrell, Director, 7-12 and Adult Education
Tami Boatright Ixd.D), Director, K-8 Education « Andrea Valadez, Administrator, Special Education & Support Services



